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Comments: As a woodsman and volunteer with the FS in the North Ga mtns. I find it very disturbing the idea of

logging out our forests. We have worked hard to maintain and improve the forests and have some of the most

beautiful in the south. It would be wildly irresponsible, and unscrupulous to slaughter the forest we have for short

term monetary gain. Many access roads have already been closed, never to be reopened to the public. Some of

these under the aegis of erosion control. To blatantly flaunt the idea of erosion control for short term monetary

gain instead of working to maintain the forest as is, would be egregious. Let us not go the route of Tellico, and

destroy the roads, trails, and camping opportunity afforded by the forest.  


